
VIRTUAL TOWN HALL
FOR COLLEGE STUDENTS

Tuesday, April 21st
3-4 PM on Zoom

College students are invited to join us for an information session and Q&A
about COVID-19 and how it will affect our college programs this summer.

Katie Dato, DNP will join as an expert to answer questions about COVID-19
from 3-3:30pm. Rukiya Curvey Johnson and Nia K. Benton will present and

answer questions about our summer college programs from 3:30-4pm.

Register online at: www.reachatrush.org/news-events/


